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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina

August 14, 1980

*1  Re: Bid Proposal of National Evaluation Systems, Inc.

Josef F. Stulac, II, Ph.D.
Director
The South Carolina Educator Improvement Task Force
1602 Bull Street at Taylor
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Dr. Stulac:
This Office has reviewed the bid proposal of National Evaluation Systems, Inc., dated July 21, 1980, in response to the Educator
Improvement Task Force, RFP, SC-EITF-002, together with the bid documents and other pertinent information.

It is the opinion of this Office that the Educator Improvement Task Force has complied in all respects with the bidding procedures
and policies required by State law, and that the proposal of National Evaluation Systems, Inc., is properly responsive to the RFP.
We note that the RFP was appropriately advertised, and direct invitations for responses were made to seven qualified testing and
research organizations. We also note that responses from several of these organizations were received, although they advise that
the time limitations for performance of the work resulted in determination that they did not intend to submit formal proposals.

Accordingly, it is our opinion that upon approval by the State Budget and Control Board an award of the contract may be
properly made to National Evaluation Systems, Inc. As previously advised, we suggest that the proposed standard form of
consuleant contrice prepared by this Office should be used as the basic documents to be executed by the parties, and this Office
will be happy to assist you in its preparation.
 Sincerely,

Frank K. Slean
Deputy Attorney General
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